
Subject 

Registration for UCAS 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope this finds you safe and well.  

We are getting in touch to inform you that registration for UCAS 2021 is now open. All Year 12 

students have received an email with instructions on how to register. Registration is free; payment is 

only taken once an application is submitted. Applications cannot be submitted until mid- September 

at the earliest.  

UCAS offers support to parents and carers through regular newsletters, you can register for these at 

https://www.ucas.com/parents-signup 

Students have been receiving regular emails with information about webinars, subject lectures and 

virtual taster days from an array of universities. These will provide further information regarding 

their course and university choices. 

For those students who are considering making an Early Entry to Oxbridge or to Medicine, Dentistry 

or Veterinary Science, we ask that a draft personal statement is submitted by email to Mr Milner by 

6th July, to allow for feedback prior to the summer vacation. Drafts of all other personal statements 

should be submitted to Form Tutors from the beginning of September. 

 

Yours faithfully 

       

 

Mrs C Sharpe      Mrs E Mellor 

Sixth Form & HE Manager    Head of Year 12 

https://www.ucas.com/parents-signup

